

MARK C. POLONCARZ

COUNTY EXECUTIVE

April 7, 2014

The Honorable Erie County Legislature 92 Franklin Street, 4th Floor Buffalo, New York 14202

Re: 2013 Year-End Budget Balancing Amendments and Designations

Dear Honorable Members:

Please accept this cover letter as a placeholder for the 2013 Budget Balancing Amendments for the April 10, 2014 legislative session. The Division of Budget and Management is completing the amendments and will be transmitting the documents to the Office of Comptroller. We expect that upon the Comptroller's review and approval, we will amend this placeholder with the accompanying memorandum and resolution for consideration at the next meeting of the Finance and Management Committee.

Should your Honorable Body require further information, I encourage you to contact the Division of Budget and Management. Thank you for your consideration on this matter.

Sincerely,

Mark C. Poloncarz, Esq.

Erie County Executive

MCP/tcc

cc:

Robert W. Keating, Director of Budget and Management Hon. Stefan Mychajliw, Erie County Comptroller